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Urgent!  Recall Communication 
 
American Regent has issued a recall of seven lots of Dexamethasone Sodium Phosphate 
Injection 4 mg/mL, 30mL multiple dose vials.  This recall is being conducted because there 
is a chance that some vials may contain particles or have the potential to form particles 
before their expiration dates.  The recalled lot numbers and expiration dates are: 8811 
(12/2010), 9093 (02/2011), 9195 (03/2011), 9296 (04/2011), 9419 (06/2011), 9505 
(07/2011), and 9469 (09/2011). 
 
Patients and providers should check supplies of Dexamethasone Sodium Phosphate 
Injection 4mg/ml, 30 mL multiple dose vials from American Regent.  Products with 
recalled lot numbers should not be used.  Hospitals, infusion centers, clinics and healthcare 
providers, or patients with questions may contact American Regent’s Professional Services 
Department at 1-800-645-1706.  Patients can also contact their doctor or pharmacist if they 
have any questions. 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This communication is not intended to be legal advice and should not be construed as legal advice.  If you 
have any legal questions or concerns about your plan, GBS recommends seeking counsel from an ERISA 
attorney. 


